
 
 

Burford Town Council  
Pavilion Committee Meeting 

 
Monday 11th November 2024, 6pm 

 
 
 

Present:   

Mayor:     Cllr P Higgs  
Deputy Mayor:   Cllr J Craven 
Chair:    Cllr M. Taubehheim 
Councillors:    Cllr J Rushton, Cllr S Palmer 
Resident:   Mr D Derry 
 
 
 

1. APOLOGIES 
 

Cllr J Tunnell-Westmacott 

2. MINUTES 

There were no minutes to be approved.  

3. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

There were no members of the public apart from Mr D. Derry who has been co-opted 

onto the Pavilions committee. 

4. REVIEW of state of Pavilion 

There was a brief discussion about possible uses that could be made of the Pavilion. 
The 'uses' for the Pavillion were explored to cover two areas: 1) Funding, in terms of 
grants, etc. and 2) To provide a revenue stream to offset the running costs. 
 
It was agreed that prior to anything further, all in agreement for the action to get the 
Pavilion building surveyed. The agreement to proceed with the survey was based against 
the quote received was very reasonably priced. The outcome of the survey will enable to 
make informed decisions on Pavilion. This decision on the building survey needs to be 
agreed at full committee 

 The meeting ended at 6.30pm. 


